
                Please Join Us  
                          for the 

    2023 APCC Annual Meeting 
 

Sunday, August 27, 2023, at 12:30 p.m. 
 at the Dennis Inn, 25 Scarsdale Rd, Dennis MA 

 

CELEBRATING 55 years! 
                                       

The event will be held outdoors under a tent. 
Space is limited ~ registration is required. 

 

Kindly respond by Tuesday, August 22nd by  
registering online at APCC.org/events or by calling us at 508-619-3185 

 
12:30 p.m. - Reception with light refreshments; 1:15 p.m. - Program and Business Meeting 

 

AGENDA 
Welcome and Opening Remarks: Eliza McClennen, APCC President 

 

Guest Speaker: The Honorable Kim Driscoll, Lt. Governor of the Commonwealth 
 

BUSINESS MEETING: 
A. Acceptance of the Minutes of 2022 Annual Meeting- Eliza McClennen, President 

 

B. Presentation and Acceptance of Treasurer’s Report: Robert Ciolek, APCC Treasurer 
 

C. Presentation of Nominating Committee: Blue Magruder, Chair  
2023 Board of Directors 

o For election to first full 3-year term: Jamie Demas, Meredith Harris, Dotty Smith, and Tom Cohn  
o For election to second 3-year term: John Cumbler and Steve Koppel  
o For election to a third 3-year term Kris Ramsay  

2023 Nominating Committee 
o For election to the Nominating Committee: board members Pat Hughes, Jamie Demas, and 

Wendy Northcross, and APCC members Anne Ekstrom and Blue Magruder  
 

D. Approval of Slate of Candidates 
 

E. AWARDS & RECOGNITONS 
Scallop Society Induction: Talbot Baker, Michael Corrigan, Robertson and Patricia Dinsmore, Laurie Gates, 
William and Margaret Greer, Anne Isbister, Lucile Martin, Irma Ruckstuhl, Jacqueline Stowell, and George and 

Renate Wasserman   
 

Esther Snyder Award for Environmental Excellence:  Michael Lach, Executive Director of the Harwich 

Conservation Trust  
 

Paul Tsongas Environmental Recognition Award: DEP Title 5 and Watershed Permit Team  
 

APCC Special Recognitions:  Nancy Horn & Chris Dennis, Friends of Peter’s Pond; Nauset Garden Club & 

Pollinator Pathway Cape Cod, Carol Alper & Gary Bowden  
 

APCC Honor Roll: Margo Fenn  
 

APCC Year in Review and a Look Ahead: Andrew Gottlieb, Executive Director 
 

2:30 p.m. Adjourn 


